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As part of the NE Lincs Bereavement Partnership, St Andrew’s Hospice provides 
bereavement support to anyone who is a resident in the area and registered with a GP in 
North East Lincs CPG. 

 
We can support you regardless of where and how your loved one died. We can support 
you if it is over 8 weeks since your bereavement, and the bereavement has happened 
within the last 10 years. 

 
Currently bereavement support for children is provided generally face to face in the school 
setting. Support for adults is mainly provided through group support, however we are aware 
that this is not possible for everyone, so this will be discussed with you by the team. 

 


